## Year 12 VTAC Information 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers

For Year 12 students Term 3 is a busy and important one as they begin to finalise their decisions about post-school options.

Students who are planning on applying for further education need to complete an application through VTAC. VTAC is the admissions centre for applications. Applications open on Monday 4 August 2025.

To assist students and parents in the application process the Careers Department has provided recorded links from VTAC on the University/TAFE application process. These webinar presentations will demonstrate the steps involved in applying for University and TAFE places, including Equity schemes SEAS (Special Entry Access Scheme) and Scholarship information.

The Careers Department have delivered a VTAC presentation to our Year 12 students on Monday 28 July and follow up sessions to support their application will be offered throughout the remainder of the year.

We strongly advise that you access the link below to support your student at this critical time.

**LINKS:** https://vtac.edu.au/guides/quickstart/caregivers

Should you have any queries please contact a member of the Careers Department via email kwheeler@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au (Karina Wheeler) or kdelaney@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au (Kristina Delaney). Alternatively, you can contact VTAC directly at (03) 9926 1020.

Yours sincerely

Darren Egberts Karina Wheeler

PRINCIPAL PROFESSIONAL CAREERS COORDINATOR

Ref:srPAMcareers